
Notice

Tiranga Rally - 15th May 2025

The District Administration will organize a Tiranga Rally on 15th May 2025 (Thursday) at 11:00 AM,

starting from the Collectorate Office Front.

All students, as well as teaching and non-teaching faculty members, are requested to actively

participate in the program. The Officer-in-Charge of all extension services is requested to contact

their respective group students and ensure their participation.

All Heads of Departments (HODs) and coordinators are kindly requested to circulate this information

among the students.

By order of the Principal


